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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
Christmas Parties    

Next Thursday all Year 4 classes will be 

holding their parties in the afternoon. 

Children can bring party clothes to 

change into, or wear them if they are 

suitable for the winter cold! Sensible 

footwear only please.  

We have asked that each child bring in 

a small amount of party food or a bottle  

of drink for the buffet.  

 

4AW Afternoon Tea 

The afternoon tea with Mrs Ben Halima, 

which 4AW won in the Auction of 

Promises, will take place on Tuesday 

afternoon (during school time). 

 

Swimming 

There will be NO swimming next Friday. 

Lessons restart on Friday 11th January 

(the first week back). 

Finally… 

MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week :  

 

We are not sending home spellings this week, but 
would like the children to quickly revise all the 
spellings done this half term for a spelling quiz next 
week.  

Next week in English we will be writing 

Winter poems. 

In maths we will be working on problems 

associated with the work done this term. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
The last topic task of 2018 is to design and/or make a Christmas tree decoration based on the 

traditions of another country, or including some features of that country, such as its flag, its shape 

on the map, or anything else you can think of.  There will be a prize for the most imaginative 

decoration from each class, given out on the deadline day, which is Thursday 20th December.  

English & Maths 

Feliz cumpleaños Happy birthday 

Feliz Navidad Merry Christmas 


